
 
 

 
 

 

                                            

PUBLIC NOTICE: EXTENSION OF 

SUBMISSION OF THE NEW PAYE RETURN 
 

Following the publication of the ZIMRA Public Notice 12 of 2024, the Zimbabwe Revenue Authority 

(ZIMRA) would like to advise all taxpayers and the public that the submission of the new PAYE 

Return for January 2024 has been extended to 26 February 2024. The extension is to give way for 

employers and employees to fulfill the requirements as set out in the Public Notice 12 of 2024. 

However, the payment of the PAYE due should be done by 10 February 2024.  

 

 For any queries, contact the ZIMRA Contact Centre or nearest ZIMRA Office. See below   

              details. 
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